
Oak Creek Club Homeowners Association 

2023 Annual Meeting and Election 

 

Monday, September 11, 2023 

 

Dear Oak Creek Club Homeowner,  

 

The Annual Meeting of the Oak Creek Club Homeowners Association members will be held virtually 

on Tuesday, October 10, 2023, @ 6:30 pm. The link to register for the meeting is:   

 

When: October 10, 2023, 06:30 pm Eastern Time (US and Canada)  

 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZItdOqsrjMiHdaQydZE48GDxqEC5ev7Fb1f  

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting. 

 

The primary purpose of the meeting is to elect two (2) members to the Board of Directors for a two-year 

term. Six homeowners have volunteered for these positions. Candidate statements for Julian Brown, 

Patricia Dowtin, Larry Harris, Jessica Hill, Patrick James, and Dwight Ward are enclosed for your 

consideration. Due to the virtual meeting format, nominations cannot be accepted from the floor at the 

meeting.   

  

Again, this year, you can vote by ballot (enclosed) or electronically. 

 

To vote by ballot, please check the name of two (2) of the six candidates and return it in the envelope 

provided. Remember to put your name and address on the return envelope to verify that you are an 

eligible voter before putting your ballot in the ballot box or the mail. The Ballot Box is located inside of 

the management office. Your ballot must be received by Friday, October 6, 2023, by 5:00 p.m. to be 

counted, so if you are mailing your ballot, please ensure it’s in the mail no later than October 1, 2023, 

to ensure its timely delivery. Homeowners mailing ballots should send them to 14505 Mary Bowie 

Parkway, Upper Marlboro, MD, 20774. Please be sure to include your return address on the envelope.      

 

In addition, each homeowner with an email on file with the Association will receive an invitation to vote 

electronically from oakcreekclubhoa@ivotehoa.com. When you receive the invitation, click the link to 

the voting site. When your vote is complete, you will receive confirmation and an email indicating that 

your vote has been recorded. If you do not currently have an email on file with the Association or have 

yet to receive an email invitation to vote by Thursday, September 28, 2023, please email us 

at oakcreekclubhoa@ivotehoa.com. In the email, include your name, address, and email address you 

would like to use to receive the voting registration link.  

 

For the annual meeting to be convened on Tuesday, October 10, 2023, a quorum of 10% of the 

community (117 homes) must be represented. Therefore, you must vote electronically or by ballot 

before October 6, 2023.   

 



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office at (301) 390-1721. The 

management team will be happy to assist you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the annual meeting on Tuesday, October 10, 2023!  

 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

Oak Creek Club Homeowners Association 
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